

April 13, 2011

Paul Shimek III, P.C. Attorney at Law 216 Alexander Street Marietta, GA 30060

Dear Paul,

Thank you so very much for settling the matter of damage to my vehicle as a result of a hit-and-run incident involving an alleged drunk driver last November.

When Cincinnati Insurance decided to pay only for repair costs without regard to compensation for the repugnant actions of their insured, you carefully explained what my rights were as a claimant and that punitive damages could be easily sought. I really appreciated the time that you took to explain the laws governing personal injury in a manner that is logical and easy for a layperson to understand.

Dealing with an insurance company would be an intimidating process if it were not for your ability to take the matter completely off of my hands. You also did a great job of giving me regular updates as to the progress of the settlement, and you recovered over 5 times what was originally offered.

I will enthusiastically refer you to anyone I know that finds themselves in a similar situation.

Sincerely,

Rick Young